
 
 

Media Release         

 

 REIA MEDIA RELEASE 

For immediate release – 14 April 2023 

 
SUPERANNUATION REFORM AN OPPORTUNITY LOST TO ASSIST YOUNGER GENERATIONS AND 

RETIREE RENTERS BEING DENIED HOME OWNERSHIP 
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Established in 1924, REIA is a federated body of State & Territory Real Estate Institutes representing 85% of Australian real estate agencies. 

We are a national advocate for the Australian real estate industry which is made up of 46,793 Australian businesses that employs 133,360 

Australians. For more information visit www.reia.com.au 

https://reia.asn.au/

